Student Council Minutes May 24, 1954

The final meeting for the school year was called to order at 5:05 p.m. by President Bernard Boston.

Roll call was taken and the following members were absent:

ART Betty Bassett

MMERCE PAMELA PHOTOGRAPHY

COMMERCE
Rdf Brynilsen
Patricia Cottier

Gus Fickteman James West

MECHANICAL

RETAILING
Marjorie Spang

PRINTING
Edward Branges
Christopher Kellog

S.A.C.
Marjorie Armstrong

ELECTRICAL Francis Chillemi

Edwin Krauss gave a report on the World University Service Drive. The locker fee of \$1.00 is to be solicited as part of the donations. Further contributions will sought from those students who do not have lockers. A meeting of the solicitors will be held Tuesday, May 25, at 4:00 p.m., in Clark Union.

Student Council accepted Vincent Morehouse's withdrawal from the slate of candidates for the office of vice-president.

President Bernard Boston directed the elections for the offices of vice-president and of secretary for 1954-55.

Rita Prado was elected to the office of vice-president. Roberta Brown was elected to the office of secretary.

The first Student Council meeting for the 1954-55 school year will be held September 20, 1954.

The motion for adjournment was made at 5:40 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Nan Chapman, Secretary